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Comments: I have hunted elk and deer by bicycle for over 35 years now. While I am still pedaling my own bike

and not relying on an electric motor, I believe that EBIKES SHOULD BE ALLOWED ON TRAILS. Bicycles cause

less erosion to the trail than horses and my hunting partner and I are also horsemen. 

I DO NOT SUPPORT ebike or mountain bike use in areas designated as Wilderness, but DO SUPPORT THE

USE OF EBIKES AND MOUNTAIN BIKES on other trails closed to motor vehicles.

I do however think this should be up to each state to decide.

 

I am the owner of FATBIKEHUNTER.COM, FATBIKEHUNTER Facebook Group, FATBIKEHUNTER YouTube

channel, and can be followed on Instagram at @fatbikehunter509.

 


